
         
 

 
 

        

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

  

 

         

        

     

     

   

 

     

 

 

     

    

         

     

 

 

        

 

 

  

 

      

            

                 

BOPT/DT/Notification/24-25/ 02.09.2024 

To 

All the Establishments 

Sub: Submission of Claim Bills generated through NATS 2.0 portal as a part of reimbursement. 

Dear All, 

Wish you all a Warm Greetings from BOPT (ER)! 

Inviting reference to above subject, it is to note that till now the establishments were / are not 

being able to get the reimbursement in respect of apprentices engaged in NATS 2.0 portal for the period 

prior to 01.04.2024 (date of implementation of DBT for all establishments). It was due to the fact that 

the claim bills generation facility in NATS 2.0 portal was not functioning correctly and the print out of 

the generated bills contained some calculations and formatting error(s). 

Now it is being informed to all such establishments that claim bills generated on or after 

01.07.2024 has been found to be correct and are being processed at BOPT (ER). 

All establishments who have generated and taken the print out of the generated claim bills before 

01.07.2024 and might have submitted to BOPT (ER) also are requested to kindly refresh the same bills 

and submit online once again subsequent to which the print out can be re-generated and the same is 

required to be submitted to BOPT (ER) after affixing signature and seal at appropriate places for 

consideration. 

This is for information of all establishments having active contracts on NATS 2.0 portal for 

reimbursement of stipend claim prior to 01.04.2024. 

With regards, 

Sd/-

DIRECTOR 


